
 

Mass. Gov. proposes new compounding
pharmacy rules

January 4 2013

(AP)—Gov. Deval Patrick is proposing tighter regulations on
compounding pharmacies following last year's deadly meningitis
outbreak linked to a Massachusetts company.

Patrick said Friday he's filing a bill that would require compounding
pharmacies obtain a special state license, create whistleblower
protections for pharmacy workers, hire more inspectors and enforce new
fines and penalties for compounding pharmacies that break the rules.

Patrick's bill would also mandate licenses for out-of-state pharmacies
that do business in Massachusetts and require compounding pharmacies
report to an overhauled 11-member oversight board whenever they come
under investigation by other states or the federal government.

The outbreak linked to the New England Compounding Center has been
blamed for 39 deaths and hundreds of illnesses nationwide.

The pharmacy is demanding its cleaning contractor take legal
responsibility for the outbreak.

Copyright 2013 The Associated Press. All rights reserved. This material
may not be published, broadcast, rewritten or redistributed.
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